
Contract   18-13-111 
UNL Viticulture – Research Site 
 
Grant Amount 
$6,000 
 
Contact Information 
 
Paul E. Reed, University of Nebraska Viticulture Program (UNVP), 377 Plant Sci.Bldg., 
University of Nebraska, Lincoln, NE 68583-0724  pread@unl.edu   Tel: 402-472-5136. 
 
Issue of Interest 
 
The UNVP research site at the Panhandle Research and Extension Center (PREC) has been 
targeted for removal.  This project’s funding was deemed necessary to obtain data from the 
2010 growing season before such removal would take place. 
 
Approach to Problem 
 
Funding was provided to the PREC to support labor and vehicle rental required for maintenance 
of the site during the 2010 growing season. 
 
Goals/Achievement of Goals 
 
Maintenance of the grape cultivar trial at the PREC throughout the growing season was desired, 
should the need arise for the PREC to remove this planting.  The vineyard was maintained 
through harvest and data that were acquired will be forthcoming from Mr. James Schild, the 
Extension Educator who has overseen this project. 
 
Results, Conclusions, Lessons Learned 
 
We eagerly await the data acquired from this year’s growing and harvest season.  The fate of 
the planting is yet to be determined.  If the decision is to remove it, at least this project’s funding 
will have provided some useful final data prior to its demise. 
 
Progress Achieved According to Outcome Measures 
 
This portion is yet to be determined. 
 
Financial Report 
 
Personnel      $   5,069 
Vehicle rental     $      405 
Overhead     $      518 
 
Total      $   6,000 
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